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What a wonderful week of performances. Some of our Ethos Committee took part in a church service at Bedford 
Hall Methodist Church service on Sunday morning. They wowed the congregation by singing and signing at the 

same time – a great achievement. 
 

The nativities and Carol Services have been amazing this week to see the children’s confidence and smiles. We 
thank you for your continued support with buying tickets and raffle tickets to raise funds for our two sponsor 

children in Uganda, via Edukid, and for Christmas Spectacular. Even after some costs for Christmas Spectacular 

we still managed to raise a whopping £526.50 for Edukid. Thank you so much for all your support.  
 

The children have a wonderful, fun-filled day  today with a disco, a visit from Father Christmas, Christmas Crafts, 
party food and presents. The sounds of laughter and fun was great to hear throughout school and really got 

everyone in the Christmas spirit.  
 

Everyone at school wishes everyone a merry and love filled Christmas and happy new year. We hope you all 
have a restful, lovely Christmas.  

 

 
 

 

Dates for your diary 

 Friday 22nd December – school closes for Christmas at 2pm 

 Monday 8th January – school re-opens for all children 



 

Visit our Twitter Pages 
Please visit your child’s class Twitter page to see all of the amazing work that is happening each week. We are 

using Twitter to really showcase the incredible curriculum opportunities that our children receive at Westleigh! 
 

Westleigh School: @WLMPrimary 
Nursery: @WLMNursery 

Reception: @ReceptionWLM 
Year 1: @WLMYear1 

  Year 2: @WLMyear21 
 Year 3: @WLMYear3 
Year 4: @WLMYear4 
Year 5: @WLMYear5 
Year 6: @WLMYear6 

 


